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Dear Potential Sponsors, 

I hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to you from the Murrieta Valley Girls Basketball 
Booster Club. We are a 501-C3 nonprofit organization dedicated to supporting and promoting high 
school girls' basketball in our community. We believe that through sports, young women can 
develop essential life skills such as teamwork, leadership, and perseverance.  We have a young 
program with a bright future and believe the sky is the limit for what this team can accomplish.  Last 
year we made it to the CIF playoffs and this year we hope to go further!  

We are reaching out to you to seek you / your company’s support for our upcoming season (2024-
2025). We are looking for partners to help this program grow in its impact and success in the lives of 
our students.  Your donation will directly impact our players by helping to cover the cost of 
uniforms, equipment, travel expenses, and tournament fees.  It will also help us expand our ability 
to help these girls be noticed and have a chance to play at the next level.  

In recognition of your generous support, we would be honored to acknowledge you / your company 
in our promotional materials, including our website, social media channels, and event programs. 
We offer various sponsorship levels, and any amount you can contribute will make a significant 
difference.  

Platinum Sponsor- ($2,500+)  Name / Logo on the Team warmup shirt, plus all below benefits. 

Gold Sponsor- ($1,500+) 2 Free Tickets to all home games, plus all below benefits.  

Silve Sponsor- ($1,000+) Banner at all home games, plus all below benefits. 

Bronze Sponsor-   ($500+) Recognition on website, social media channels, and event programs 

To make a donation or to discuss how you / your company can get involved, please feel free to 
contact me directly at 951.541.6422 or info@mvgrilsbasketball.com . We would be delighted to 
provide any additional information and answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you for considering to partner with us, together, we can help these young women reach their 
goals of someday winning a state title and being able to compete at the next level!! 

Warm regards,  

    

Josh Axene 
Booster Club President 
 
Tax Deductible Donations can be sent via Venmo or can be mailed to the below address.   
  

Make Checks out to:        
Nighthawk Girls Basketball Boosters 
42298 Dove Creek Court,  
Murrieta, Ca 92562     

mailto:info@mvgrilsbasketball.com

